October 14, 1974

Mrs. Gladys Borzakian ;

Compatriotic Union of Gurin ‘ ; A

Women's Chapter .

36 V.F.W. Parkway ok |
Roxbury, Massachusetts 02131 '

Dear Mrs. Borzakian:

We have received your letter addressed to Mr. Kavookjian in
reference to the Compatriotic Union's contribution to the

Cathedral. We have allocated one pew for your organization.
However, we have not been able as yet to put the appropriate
- plaque on the pew. We have requested the plaque from the

engraver several times but have not received it as yet. We
can assure you, however, that this will be taken care of in
the near future.

Wishing you and the members of your organization good health
and success, I am

Prayerfully yours,

Rev. Mampre Kouzouian

/’- Canon Sacrist
cc: Mr. H. Kavookjian
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